
VILLAGE O F A F T O N C O D E ENFORCEMENT REPORT D E C E M B E R 09 , 2024 

HOMEOWNER CALLED ABOUT F E N C E INSTALLATION ON SPRING S T R E E T . R E F E R R E D 

THEM TO VILLAGE O F F I C E FOR LOCAL F E N C E LAWS PAPERS. 

SPOKE WITH TITLE COMPANY ABOUT A HOME ON CASWELL S T R E E T . (WATER BILL) 

R E C E I V E D CALL FROM HOMEOWNER ABOUT BUILDING PERMIT FOR A POPUP 

VINYL S H E D . ( R E F E R R E D TO COUNTY) 

LANDOWNER CALLED FROM HALL ROAD WANTS TO PUT S H E D AND DRIVEWAY ON 

PROPERTY. R E F E R R E D THEM TO COUNTY FOR BUILDING AND TOWN FOR 

DRIVEWAY. 

SPOKE TO DOLLAR GENERAL DISTRICT MANAGER ABOUT PARKING LOT CLEANUP. 

CONTACTED REALATORS AND HOMEOWNERS REMINDING THEM ABOUT 

CLEARING SIDEWALKS AFTER SNOWFALL. 

CONTINUING TO WORK ON U N L I C E N S E D / U N R E G I S T E R E D V E H I C L E S IN THE 

VILLAGE. 

ANY QUESTIONS OR P R O B L E M S PLEASE F E E L F R E E TO CONTACT ME 

AT 607 639 1066. 


